
Letter to the Mayor of Newmarket and Town Councillors. 	 20th• August 2014 

TRAIN WHISTLES 

The Town of Newmarket has a Bylaw 837 that Prohibits the Sound of any  Engine whistle in respect of 

any  Highway Crossing within the limits of the TOWN of NEWMARKET, From 10:00 PM at night to 

6:00 AM in the morning. 

Go Trains have been consistently blowing their Whistles at 5:30 AM in the morning for the past THREE 

weeks through the TOWN of NEWMARKET . There have also been trains at 11:15 PM on Sunday nights 

blowing their whistles. 

WHEN IS The TOWN OF NEWMARKET GOING TO ENFORCE IT'S BYLAW??? 

I do not object to the trains running, just the blowing of the whistles. 

WHEN CAN I GET MY QUALITY OF LIFE BACK and NOT BE AWAKENED AT 5: 30 AM in the morning  ?? 

I look forward to a written reply ASAP as to what steps the TOWN intends to take to address 

this continuing problem. 

Bryan Allen 

Newmarket 


